
Monday Aug 15, 2022

Good afternoon Cromer families, this is principal Gordon.  I wanted to let families who have girls

in 3rd, 4th or 5th grade that we are opening our GOTR registration.  You can find the GOTR

website girlsontherun.org to register.  Scholarships are available and spaces fill up quickly.  Our

Cromer preschool is open and taking peer models and our headstart is open.  Please call the

office for more information.   Thanks for sending back the tech agreement and $25 iPad fee,

also remember to sign up for free and reduced lunch because charges are accumulating at 2

dollars for breakfast and 3 dollars for lunch a day.    If you need help please call or stop by the

office. Have a great day.

https://www.girlsontherun.org/

